
Learn more about the learning campus 

 

Pembrokeshire's brand new Learning Campus will be showcased later this month.  

The proposed Pembroke Learning Campus will bring together academic and vocational learning facilities 

on one site at Pembroke School.  

The venture, which aims to transform educational provision for 11 to 19 year-olds in the county, is a joint 

initiative between Pembrokeshire County Council and Pembrokeshire College.  

Members of the public will be able to learn more at two drop-in sessions to be held at Pembroke Dock and 

Pembroke later this month.  

At the sessions residents will be able to look at the plans, ask questions and give feedback.  

The sessions are being held on Tuesday November 18th at Pater Hall Pembroke Dock between 3pm and 

5.30pm.  

And in the Foyer at Pembroke Town Hall on Wednesday November 19th between 3pm and 5.30pm.  

The proposal is part of the Welsh Government supported 21st Century Schools programme.  

 


